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From: Ken Pruitt
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 10/3/2007 3:56:24 PM
Subject: Fwd: Winkle Rd. rezoning

>>> "Diane Humphreys-Barlow" <humphreysbarlow@gmail.com> 10/03 9:13 AM >>>
Dear Mr. Pruitt,

I will be out of town for the October 11 meeting in which he rezoning
of John Sevier Hwy and Winkle Rd. will be discussed.  I understand the
developers are asking for an increase of zoning from 5 units per acre
to 12 units per acre.  I am concerned about this increase for several
reasons.

My first concern related to Winkle Rd which is a little country lane
which cannot handle any more traffic without significant expansion.
It is not used very much now but is dangerous because it is so narrow.

My second concern has to do with increasing the population and traffic
on John Sevier Hwy.  As a two lane highway that has a great deal of
traffic on it, especially trucks trying to avoid city traffic, long
lines are becoming increasingly predictable.  More traffic would
require  more traffic lights and a widening of the highway, changing
the nature of this designated "scenic highway."  I also question
whether local services and schools can accommodate this increase in
populations.

I hope you will deny this request for rezoning.

Thank you.

Diane Humphreys-Barlow
1005 Tarwater Rd.
Knoxville, TN 37920
865/573-0390
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From: Ken Pruitt
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 10/8/2007 2:56:03 PM
Subject: Fwd: Opposition to the South Sector Change

Ken Pruitt
Knoxville-Knox County MPC
(865)  215-3792

>>> <Lezlie_Raney@teamhealth.com> 10/08 1:05 PM >>>

As a resident of South Knoxville, I wanted to let you know of my opposition
to the South Sector Plan change being presented to the MPC this Thursday
for consideration.  Our community supported the 2005 low density
classification for that area on John Sevier Highway.  I feel South
Knoxville has too many apartments already that have turned into nothing
more than subsidized or low rent housing such as Flennekin Square,
Stonewall, Ogle Street, Creekside on Martin Mill Park, Hialeah Apartments,
etc. to name only a few.  Also, the traffic on John Sevier Highway is
already too heavy for a two lane highway leading to a high school, with the
new subdivision and condo development having been added over the past year,
and the tremendous traffic impact from South Grove.  Thank you for
listening to my opinion.   T

Lezlie B. Raney, CMSR/RMSR
Senior Physician Recruiter
Team Health
P. O. Box 30698
Knoxville, TN 37930
Phone- (800) 909-8366  ext. 7038
Direct Phone- (865) 985-7038
Fax (865) 539-8008
lezlie_raney@teamhealth.com 

.....................................................................................

The information contained in this e-mail message may be privileged and
confidential. If the reader of this transmission is not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received
this communication in error or are not sure whether it is privileged,
please immediately notify us by return e-mail and delete or destroy any
copies, electronic, paper or otherwise, which you may have of this
communication and any attachments.
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From: Buz Johnson
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 10/9/2007 10:44:54 AM
Subject: Fwd: Opposition to South Sector Plan Change

FYI

>>> "Lou Ann Taylor" <louann2001@hotmail.com> 10/9/2007 10:45 AM >>>

As a life long resident of South Knoxville, I wanted to let you know of my opposition to the 
South Sector Plan change being presented to the MPC, as item number 77, this Thursday for 
consideration. Our community supported the 2005 low density classification for that area on 
John Sevier Highway. However, the community and I will not support the proposed change to 
allow apartments and/or medium to high density housing. 
The traffic on John Sevier Highway is already too heavy for a two lane highway.  With the new 
subdivision and condo development having been added over the past year, and the tremendous 
traffic impact from South Grove and the additional traffic of a high school, adding yet another 
housing development would overtax an already strained main traffic artery.
I'm sure if you consider the situation carefully you will decide this not in the best interest of 
South Knoxville and specifically the John Sevier and Winkle Lane area.
Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter.
 
Harold and Lou Ann Taylor
8228 Pickens Gap Rd
37920
865-216-7162
  

Peek-a-boo FREE Tricks & Treats for You! 

MPC October 11, 2007 Agenda Item # 77
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From: CARSON DAILEY <carsondailey@hotmail.com>
To: <randy@masseyelectric.com>, <rebeccalongmire@hotmail.com>, 
<mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>, <buz.johnson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 10/9/2007 4:36:45 PM
Subject: ken.pruitt@knoxmpc.org,ken.pruitt@knoxmpc.org

From a life long resident of South Knoxville who cares deeply about our controlled growth in the 
community. I strongly oppose the rezoneing and sector plan change of the Wells Creek 
development. There are many reasons to  turn down this application, but the most important is 
this type of delevoplement is not in the best interest of the community. Please do the right 
action for our community and turn down the request for a change in the plans. 1-5 dwelling per 
acre is in compliance with the community. 
 
Thank you.   

Carson Dailey
577-6318 Home
660-0019 Cell
_________________________________________________________________
Peek-a-boo FREE Tricks & Treats for You!
http://www.reallivemoms.com?ocid=TXT_TAGHM&loc=us
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From: Lyda Gore <lydak1@yahoo.com>
To: <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>, <buz.johnson@knoxmpc.org>, 
<dan.kelly@knoxmpc.org>, <ken.pruitt@knoxmpc.org>, <michael.brusseau@knoxmpc.org>, 
<randy@masseyelectric.com>, <rebeccalongmire@hotmail.com>
Date: 10/9/2007 9:38:03 PM
Subject: rezoning for Wells Creek on Thursday Oct.11

We own property and live very near the Wells Creek development and are asking you to vote 
NO to the requested rezoning for this property.  The developers knew when they started what 
the zoning was that had been approved in 2005.  They just need to accept that and move on!
   
  Respectively requested,
  D.J. and Lyda Krahwinkel

       
---------------------------------
Pinpoint customers who are looking for what you sell. 
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From: "Clara Hagaman" <cless@ntown.net>
To: <randy@masseyelectric.com>, <rebeccalongmire@hotmail.com>, 
<mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>, <buz.johnson@knoxmpc.org>, <dan.kelly@knoxmpc.org>, 
<ken.pruitt@knoxmpc.org>, <michael.brusseau@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 10/9/2007 10:59:17 PM
Subject: Agenda Item No 77,  MPC, October11, 2007, 1:30 P.M.

    TO THE ABOVE ON THE MPC:

    
  VOTE NO TO THE AGENDA ITEM NO. 77, OCTOBER 11, 2007, WELLS CREEK LLC, South Side 
West Governor John Sevier Highway, east side Winkle Lane, North of Tipton Station Road, 
Commission District 9.

    I live on Tipton Station Road and WE DO NOT WANT OR NEED APARTMENT BUILDINGS built 
on the above location.  It is detrimental to our neighborhood in many ways, of which many 
other people have already pointed out TO YOU.  As responsible people, you know what they 
are.
      I am a handicapped 83 year old person and it is hard for me to park up town, walk with a 
walker to the City -County Building as we can not park in the garage; therefore, I am sending 
this message to you by e-mail in the hopes that you will automatically VOTE NO .  Thank you. 
         Clara Hagaman
        







Betty Jo Mahan - Wells Creek Re-zoning Page 1

From: <tlove47@comcast.net>
To: Jim Love <jimlove01@comcast.net>, <bartcarey@comcast.net>, 
<avc524@aol.com>, <grafhomes@aol.com>, <khenry@site-incorporated.com>, 
<makane1@bellsouth.net>, <anders@holstongases.com>, 
<tbenefield@benefieldrichters.com>, <Rayknoxmpc@aol.com>, <snjventures@comcast.net>, 
<rebeccalongmire@hotmail.com>, <randymasseyelectric.com>, 
<mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org >
Date: 11/6/2007 10:51:21 PM
Subject: Wells Creek Re-zoning

I am a member of the South Doyle Homeowners Association.  Thursday, on your agenda is the 
Wells Creek Re-zoning, a proposed South Knoxville Sector Plan change.  I respectfully request 
that you vote "no" on this proposed change for several reasons, the biggest one being it is a 
violation of our Sector Plan that we worked very hard to develop.  Not only does it go against 
that plan, but our roads (John Sevier Hwy) and our schools (Bonny Kate and South Doyle High) 
can not support this development.  What Mr. Jernigan is proposing does not fit in any way with 
our community and I think you will find overwhelming opposition to this proposed change.
I am a lifelong active member of the South Doyle Community.  My husband and I are raising 
our daughter here and plan to stay here the rest of our lives.  We care about this community 
and do not feel this in any way benefits us.     
I am a nurse at UT hospital and will not be able to get off for the meeting Thursday, so again, I 
am voicing my opposition and asking you to vote no.  
I also would like to request that the meeting times be changed to afford the working person the 
opportunity to attend the meetings.

Thank you for your attention to this matter...
Terry Love
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From: Ken Pruitt
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 11/7/2007 1:03:50 PM
Subject: Fwd: Wells Creek

>>> CARSON DAILEY <carsondailey@hotmail.com> 11/07 9:54 AM >>>

Mr. Pruitt

Thank you for coming to the SouthDoyle Area Homeowners meeting. As you could tell by the 
number of South Knoxville citizens in attendance (over 200), the request for sector change is 
not what we need. 

The SDAHA worked hard on the sector plan having over 3 meetings with 150-300 concerned 
citizens who care about South Knoxville. This may be the time to review the 20 year plan but 
changing the sector plan with spot type zoning with commercial is not what was agreed to. MPC 
in the past has refused small business because of the sector plan. We need to do the same for 
large business. Growth is good in a controlled way in the correct setting. The Wells Creek 
property is not the correct place for any of this type of development. 

The SDAHA voted unanimous and this was a large number to oppose any sector plan change at 
this time and leave the PR at five which is according to the sector plan.

To all at the MPC and the commission, SDAHA is asking by large numbers to vote against this 
sector change and respect our wishes for the community.

Thank you.

Treasure SDAHA.

Carson Dailey

577-6318 Home

660-0019 Cell

_________________________________________________________________
Windows Live Hotmail and Microsoft Office Outlook – together at last.  Get it now.
http://office.microsoft.com/en-us/outlook/HA102225181033.aspx?pid=CL100626971033
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From: Ken Pruitt
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 11/7/2007 1:04:44 PM
Subject: Fwd: Wells Creek Re-zoning

>>> kelly <kelly@itc.utk.edu> 11/07 11:01 AM >>>
Dear Mr. Pruitt,

My message regards the re-zoning of the Wells Creek LLC property on John 
Sevier Highway. Last night, more than 200 people gathered in South Knoxville 
to voice their opposition to the proposed change from Low Residential to 
Medium Residential. I understand that you were there. Thanks so much for 
attending.

As you know, we have many reasons for our concerns:

We have a sector plan in place which does not include or encourage apartment 
development at this time.

Changing the sector plan by “spot rezoning” is not in the spirit of the 
20-year plan.

The proposal states that the local schools can handle the 75 “expected 
students”. You should certainly ask the principal of Bonny Kate if that is 
true. She has no where to place the children who are currently there.

The proposal says that John Sevier Highway can take the extra 1800 car trips. 
No, it can’t, with or without a turning lane.

Last, we in South Knoxville have stayed here or moved here precisely because 
our neighborhoods are not densely populated.

I am sure that Victor Jernigan believes that none of these are problems worthy 
of concern, but he does not live here and has no concept of our sense of 
community. I urge you to keep the Low Density zoning. Please do not sacrifice 
one of Knox County’s last truly scenic highways and rural neighborhoods for a 
developer’s increased profits.

Sincerely,
Kelly Krahwinkel, 7525 Widow French Lane, Knoxville, 37920
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From: Mike Brusseau
To: Ken Pruitt
Date: 11/8/2007 10:51:06 AM
Subject: Fwd: Wells Creek Re-zoning

>>> kelly <kelly@itc.utk.edu> 11/7/2007 11:06 AM >>>
Dear Mr. Brusseau,

My message regards the re-zoning of the Wells Creek LLC property on John 
Sevier Highway. Last night, more than 200 people gathered in South Knoxville 
to voice their opposition to the proposed change from Low Residential to 
Medium Residential. We have many reasons for our concerns:

We have a sector plan in place which does not include or encourage apartment 
development at this time.

Changing the sector plan by “spot rezoning” is not in the spirit of the 
20-year plan.

The proposal states that the local schools can handle the 75 “expected 
students”. You should certainly ask the principal of Bonny Kate if that is 
true. She has no where to place the children who are currently there.

The proposal says that John Sevier Highway can take the extra 1800 car trips. 
No, it can’t, with or without a turning lane.

Last, we in South Knoxville have stayed here or moved here precisely because 
our neighborhoods are not densely populated.

I am sure that Victor Jernigan believes that none of these are problems worthy 
of concern, but he does not live here and has no concept of our sense of 
community. I urge you to keep the Low Density zoning. Please do not sacrifice 
one of Knox County’s last truly scenic highways and rural neighborhoods for a 
developer’s increased profits.

Sincerely,
Kelly Krahwinkel, 7525 Widow French Lane, Knoxville, 37920

CC: Betty Jo Mahan
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